






Dear Parent/Carer

During what continues to be a period of turbulence in terms of COVID mitigation, St Nicholas Catholic High School has taken particular and necessary measures to safeguard both our students and staff, whilst maintaining a premium level of personal support for our students and families should they need it.  Our plans have been Covid risk assessed and quality assured by the Local Authority Health Protection Team. As part of this risk assessment we would recommend any student coming into school take a Lateral Flow Test.
As I’m sure you are aware Thursday 12th August is a big day for all of our Year 11 students, but there will be plenty of support on hand to help everyone regardless of the position that they are in, or future plans they may have. 
Results will be available for collection from 8am from the Sports Hall (a one-way system will be in place where you will be able to enter and leave via the two fire exits on either side). Due to ongoing COVID restrictions parents and carers will need to remain in the car park and only students will be allowed on site.
Within the envelope of your results you will also receive the relevant information for your future plans: 
Sixth Form Applicants: 
· You have met all the entry requirements needed and you are simply confirming your subject choices and completing Sixth Form enrolment. 
· You have met the entry requirement for the Sixth Form, but may need to make an adjustment to your subject choices based on your results. Extra support, face to face will be available for you. 
· You have not met the entry requirement for the Sixth Form and may need to consider options available. Extra support, face to face will be available for you. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Moving on: 
· Your plans for post GCSE pathway is secure (please tell us you pathway eg, college, apprenticeship, etc…) 
· Your plans for post GCSE is not secure and you would like additional support from the school. 

I wish you all the very best of luck and I hope to see as many of you as possible in September as you embark on the next stage of your academic journey with us here at St Nicholas. 
Kind regards

	

Mrs Pardoe                                                                                  
Head of Yr11                                                                               
Associate Assistant Headteacher                             
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